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Seminars in Librarianship announcement

October 20, 1964

The second and third lecturers in a series of Seminars in Librarianship have been scheduled at the San Diego
campus of the University of California, it was announced today by University Librarian Melvin J. Voigt.

Paul Miles , Assistant Librarian at UCLA, is scheduled to speak at 4:00 p.m. Thursday (October 29) in room
2105, Building D. His subject will be "Building and Equipment Planning for Academic Libraries." Mr. Miles has
had the responsibility for planning and equipping the new Research Library at UCLA. He has served as a library
building consultant in this country and in South America.

Dr. I. A. Warheit, with IBM in San Jose, California, is scheduled to speak at 4:00 p.m. Thursday (November 19)
in room 2105, Building D. His subject will be "The Systems Approach to Library Circulation Problems." Dr. Warheit
has been Head of Technical Information Services for the Atomic Energy Commission in Oak Ridge, Tennessee,
and Head of the Library Department at Argonne National Laboratory.

He is currently engaged in library and information research and development at IBM.

Librarians from all San Diego libraries are invited to attend the seminar series. The series will continue
approximately once a month during the 1964-65 school year and will cover a variety of topics related to library
management and operation.



